SGMC'

John Taylor
President

Tryon Clear View Group, LLC
104 Palmer Street
Tryon, NC 28782

Dear John,

In early last year (2018) we engaged your firm to help reduce our telecommunications
expense, as we knew there were some saving and changes to be made. We arranged for the
technicians to arrive and we discussed my concerns with them handling SGMC equipment. Once
introductions were made, there was never any doubt that your firm knew what they were doing and
was very weary of my time. The techs assured me that all changes would come through me for final
review, which allowed me to approve and disapprove certain changes.

Not only has your firm found substantial savings for South Georgia Medical Center, but also
the experience has been the best. | appreciate the effort, results and your continued engagement
with South Georgia Medical Center. | would be glad to recommend your firm to any of my peers
who need to reduce their telecom spend.

Sincerely,

Derrick L. Clement

Communications/SGMC
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